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To the City of Hamilton Planning Committee.

As homeowners in Ainslie Wood, we wholeheartedly support the report and the recommendations for the rental
housing licensing bylaw.

Action on the rental housing issue is long overdue and if these recommendations become law, we should see a
definite improvement in our neighbourhood and safer habitation for students.

Sincerely,

Catherine and David Weir


